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Data Security: The Technology Company Perspective
Presented by the Illinois Technology Association

November 30, 2016

Leonard Ferber, co-head of the Technology practice and Matthew Brown, head of the Entrepreneurial 
Ventures practice, will present "Data Security: The Technology Company Perspective" on 
Wednesday, November 30 at 11:00 a.m. (CT). Discussion topics include issues surrounding the 
collection of data, privacy concerns, contractual provisions to achieve an appropriate allocation of 
risk, board and management responsibilities and exposure, insurance, and new developments in 
enforcing data security (FTC and the Defend Trade Secrets Act).

For more information, click here.
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